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I work downtown Portland and am disgusted at the lack of facilities for the mentally ill 

and addicted. We need an audit done by an outside firm to see where all our taxes 

are going. We don’t need more committees having more meetings with absolutely 

NO results. All of our leaders have promoted is toxic compassion that helps no one 

but the government funded NGOs that grift off the taxpayers. We do not need 

another layer of administration to get things done! NO on HB3644! 


